
 

We think that lunch time should be a fun experience for 

children, this includes the food served. Each month the 

school kitchen will hold a Theme Day that will help our 

Food Explorers discover new flavours, learn about the food 

on their plate and have fun with good food.   

Here are two examples of the Theme Day menus planned 

for 2022.  

 

 


